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LETTER DATED 19 JULY 1996 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF BOLIVIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

With reference to Security Council resolution 1054 (1996), I wish to inform
you that neither Bolivia nor the Sudan has any diplomatic or consular
representation in the territory of the other country.

Furthermore, the competent authorities in Bolivia have adopted appropriate
measures to comply with the provisions of paragraph 3 of the above-mentioned
resolution.

(Signed ) Edgar CAMACHO-OMISTE
Ambassador

Permanent Representative
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